
 

Mrs. Hart’s 
Newsletter 

Aug. 27th- Sept. 7th  

Classroom News 
Dear Parents, 

 I can’t believe we all survived the first week of 
pre-k. We made it with very little tears. It is an 
adjustment for some of your little ones but give them 
another week and they will get the hang of it. 

We are slowly introducing the centers and teaching 
your kiddos how to use the materials.  The students 
are working on getting to know each other.  Ms. Anna 
and I are focusing on teaching students how to get 
along and reminding them of rules that keep them safe 
while at school.  

The next two weeks we will be talking about what 
makes us special. I also have Monarch caterpillars we 
will be observing and learning about. 

I brought in our new class pet Madagascar Hissing 
Cockroaches. So, when your child says we have 
cockroaches in our room don’t be alarmed. They are our 
new pets.  Many of the students touched them and 
seemed to enjoy them. We will work on naming them 
this week. 

 

Important Dates 
9/3- No School Labor Day 

9/7- Grandparents Day 
9:00-10:00-Be watching for 
more information. 

9/12-11:20 Dismissal-No PM 
Pre-K Class 

On 11:20 and 1:20 Dismissal 
Days the PM Pre-K Class 
will not attend since your 
students get an extra 15 
minutes a day of class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Kayden Jones 
8/15/15 
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What We’re Learning 
Theme: All About Me 

Letter: A, M &C 

Color: Red 

Shape: Circle 

Number: 1 

Please review these skills with your child 
each week.  This will help reinforce what 
we are learning in class. We will also start 
working on learning to write our names.  

 

 

All of Me 

My hands are for clapping. 

My arms can hug you tight. 

My fingers can snap 

Or turn out the light. 

My legs are for jumping. 

My eyes help me see. 

This is my body. 

And I love all of me! 

 

The school is collecting box 
tops, soda tabs, Prairie Farm’s 
milk caps, Coca-Cola bar 
codes and Campbell’s soup 
labels. The money from these 
items is used to help purchase 
things needed for the school. 

The school is also 
collecting lids and caps to 
be recycled into park 
benches for the Girard City 
Park. 

Other Information 

• I still need extra clothes to be kept at school for 
your child. 

• Please send in a family photo for our family wall. 
• If you have paper work that needs to get filled 

out, please get it filled out and turned back in as 
soon as possible. 

• If your child needs a physical, it must be done by 
October to continue to attend pre-k. 

• I still need proof of income information for many 
of my returning pre-k students. 


